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Donald Hays with Bulldozer Units  
  

Entrepreneurs Request Urgent Reforms 
 
 
[P.08] MOSTAR – Principal Deputy High 
Representative, Donald Hays yesterday in 
Mostar held a meeting with Bulldozer 
emergency reform units from FBiH, RS and 
Brcko District. Cantonal ministers of economy 
and several businesspeople also attended the 
meeting. Hays already had the same 
discussions in Sarajevo and Banja Luka. Goal 
of these discussions is to find a way to expand 
the role of ERUs in this process, and increase 
of their effectiveness. Bulldozer emergency 
reform units are mediators in the dialogue 
between governments and entrepreneurs i.e. 
private sector. Their members lobby within the 
governments in favor of entrepreneurs’ 
initiatives.  
“I am glad because in most cases, ministers 
have already accepted this as reality. I also call 
on others in government bodies to recognize 
importance of these units”, Deputy High 
Representative, Donald Hays said. 
Entrepreneurs see the lack of a single 
economic space as one of the biggest business 
roadblocks. However, thanks to the Bulldozer 
initiative, certain progress has been made, 
entrepreneurs conclude. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 


